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Ms. Marlene Dortch ‘ 12019
Secretary Federal Communication Commisgj
Federal Communications Commission Office of the Seoretapy -

445 12 St., SW
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Station WQMS(AM)
Quitman, MS
Facility No. 54325

Operational Status Inquiry
Dear Ms. Dortch:

Matadors, LLC (“Matadors™), licensee of the above-referenced station, by its attorney,
hereby requests an extension of time until August 1, 2019 within which to respond to the letter
issued by the FCC on June 4, 2019, concerning the operational status of the above-referenced
station.

Undersigned was just recently contacted by Matadors to assist in its response to the FCC’s
letter, due to the retirement of Matador’s previous counsel. Immediately thereafter, counsel was
out sick for most of the past two weeks and has not been able to begin work on assisting with the
response. Due to the ETRS Form One deadline due later this week, counsel will not realistically
be able to begin work on the project until just after the upcoming Holiday weekend. Therefore,
counsel will not be able to even begin addressing this matter until just after before the response to
the Letter currently is due.

' In order to provide sufficient time address this matter and to supply the FCC with the
requested information, an extension of time to respond until August 1, 2019 respectfully is
requested.

Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that this request be granted. If there are any
questions, please contact this office. -
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